
Keeping Fertility Patients 
Safe During COVID-19 Times
During these uncertain times, we want to reassure you that Stanford Children’s 
Health continues to provide high-quality care to our patients and we take all 
possible precautions to keep you and our employees safe.

Your safety and our health workers’ safety remain our top priority:

•	 We are exceeding the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) 
guidelines to keep patients, employees, and our community safe during the 
COVID-19 pandemic.

•	 We are dedicated to continuing the widespread COVID-19 testing of  
our workforce.

•	 We are screening all patients before entering the hospital (signs, symptoms,  
and temperature check) and conducting COVID-19 testing before procedures.

•	 We have implemented enhanced cleaning in addition to maintaining isolated 
units and specialized workflows for COVID-19 care. For example, work areas  
and exam rooms are thoroughly cleaned after each patient visit.

•	 We are conducting telehealth visits as appropriate to minimize the number  
of fertility patients in the clinic each day.

•	 We have modified workflows to limit movement in the clinic, and we  
are instructing patients to not enter the clinic until we are ready for  
their appointment.

•	 Masks are provided to and worn by each patient and health worker, and  
rigorous hand hygiene is enforced, to limit the spread of droplets.

For any questions or specific concerns, please talk to our office coordinator.
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